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Good afternoon Cr Suarez.

Please find attached a letter sent to Kate Jones MP, Minister State Development, Tourism and Innovation in relation
to the Coolum West intense residential development incorporating a much touted wave pool.

The letter was sent on behalf of a consortium on interested community groups and members including:

e Coolum Residents’ Association (CRA) - Mr Ray Barber

» Surfrider Association - Mr Steve James

« Development Watch - Ms Lynette Saxton

e Friends of Yaroomba - Mr Daryl Maudsley

e Sunshine Coast Environment Council (SCEC) - Ms Narelle McCarthy

e Organisation of Sunshine Coast Association of Residents (OSCAR) - Ms Melva Hobson

As the Divisional Councillor for this area we feel that it is important to keep you informed of our interactions with the
State and others re this issue. We will let you know as soon as we receive a meeting from the Minister.

Regards,
Melva Hobson

President OSCAR
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